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Now on its 4th year, the Annual Leadership Training Camp (LTC) was held at the International Peace 

Leadership College (IPLC) in the Philippines. It was organized by FFWPU Philippines National Blessed 

Children Committee (NBCC) from May 18-31, 2019. 

 

38 Blessed Children coming from different regions in the Philippines ages 15 years old and above 

received Divine Principle lectures and experienced 3 days Fundraising. With the theme "Developing the 

Inner Hero in Me for Vision 2020," special lectures about Pure Love and Peace Designers Table were 

given by YSP International President Dr. Robert Kittel and YSP Secretary General for Asia-Pacific, 

Ronnie Sodusta respectively. 

 

Lectures on 2nd Generation Identity and Public Speaking Training were given to the participants boosting 

their confidence as Citizens of Cheon Il Guk. The camp inspired the blessed children to share True 

Parents words and all the things they learned in the camp to their respective regions. 

 

 
 

 


